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GENERAL UPDATE ON SINGAPORE DEVELOPMENT PROJECTS 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Oxley Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) would like to provide an update on the Group’s Singapore development projects.  
 
Overview of the Group’s Singapore Development Projects 
  

 
 
As at 30 November 2021, approximately 95% of the Group’s Singapore residential units has been sold, 
representing 92% of the total GDV or approximately S$4.5 billion. The Group’s effective stake of secured 
sales amounted to approximately S$2.7 billion while future progress billings from the sold units amount 
to approximately S$1.5 billion.  
 
The Group is left with 192 unsold units (less than 5% of the portfolio), with a total value of S$397.6 
million, of which the Group has an effective stake of S$322.9 million.  
 
Four Singapore development projects have achieved Temporary Occupation Permits (TOPs) in 2020 
and 2021, and the other projects will achieve TOP progressively in 2022 and 2023.  
 
As the Singapore development projects are substantially sold and construction will be progressively 
completed in the next 18 months, the Group is pivoting towards the overseas projects in the United 
Kingdom and Ireland.  The Group has begun construction of the Riverscape and Connolly Station 
projects in the United Kingdom and Ireland respectively, while sales of the Riverscape project is ongoing. 
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